
From: Mandeville, Douglas 
Sent: Wednesday, January 02, 2013 9:31 AM 
To: Josh Leftwich 
Subject: Ruth 2012-2013 Financial Assurance Update 
 
Josh – 
 
We have received the 2012-2013 financial assurance update for the Ruth satellite facility.  The 
document is in the process of being added to ADAMS. The staff has initiated its acceptance 
review and anticipates completing the acceptance review within 30 days. 
 
 
 
Doug 
 
 


